
  

 

St Christopher’s in the Community part 8 

Jansodean Care Home carol singing  

A group of Year 6 pupils from our Chamber Choir took some Christmas cheer to the Jansondean 

Care Home on Thursday. They sang carols which some of the residents were able to join in with, it 

was a truly heartwarming experience. We presented them with lovely Christmas decorations made 

by the Year 2 and 3 children and the residents had made a Christmas card for each of the Choir. It 

was a very worthwhile afternoon and enjoyed by all! 

  

 


